A NATURAL GAS A .
EI PaSD COMPANY fSA%I\?ICr\)J)é‘I%ON, NEW MEXICO 87401

PHONE: 505-325-2841

August 27, 1976

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: El Paso Natural Gas Company Well
San Juan 29-4 Unit #7
D-8-29N-4W

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

We are in receipt of the memorandum from Mr. Maxwell concerning the
apparent interzonal communication within the referenced well.

The well does not produce hydrocarbons in sufficient quantities to
presently merit tieing the well into the nearest pipeline. The well is
located within a National Forest and the Forest Service has closed the
road to the well.

The well is being evaluated to determine the most reasonable remedial
action to be taken to isolate the zones in accordance with regulatory

requirements,
Yours truly,
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cc: Carl E. Matthews
file




